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Kim Smith

From: James McKenna <oceandivr@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 2:34 PM
To: Kim Smith; Julie Schmidt
Subject: Fwd: [External] 1700 LINCOLN CHURCH PROJECT
Attachments: Chk List Drainage.pdf

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Galbraith, Stephen W <Stephen.Galbraith@illinois.gov> 
Date: Fri, Aug 30, 2019 at 2:24 PM 
Subject: RE: [External] 1700 LINCOLN CHURCH PROJECT 
To: James McKenna <oceandivr@gmail.com> 
 

  

Jim 

  

The driveway location along Matthew St. is acceptable to IDOT.  However, IDOT will require the existing 
entrance along Lincoln Ave. to be removed via a Highway Permit from IDOT.  Also, we will need to review a 
storm water detention plan for this development.  I am the contact person for the IDOT review and the Highway 
Permit.  We will need 5 hard copies of the site plan and 2 hard copies of the storm water detention plan with 
supporting calculations (see attached checklist) to begin the permit process.  You may either U.S. mail your 
submittals or drop them off on the 9th floor of the Becker Building.  If you have any further questions you may 
contact me at my number below. 

  

Thank you 

  

Steve Galbraith 

Illinois Department of Transportation 

Bureau of Operations - Access Permits Unit Chief 

401 Main Street 

Peoria, Illinois  61602 

Phone:  (309) 671-4475 



2

  

From: James McKenna <oceandivr@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 1:54 PM 
To: Galbraith, Stephen W <Stephen.Galbraith@illinois.gov> 
Subject: [External] 1700 LINCOLN CHURCH PROJECT 

  

I DIMENSIONED THE ENTRANCE FROM THE CURB AT LINCOLN INSTEAD OF THE DRIVE LANE 

  

PLEASE CALL WITH COMMENTS OR CONCERNS 

JIM MCKENNA  

309-696-9490 

 
 
State of Illinois - CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be 
attorney-client privileged or attorney work product, may constitute inside information or internal deliberative staff 
communication, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this 
communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in 
error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, 
including all attachments. Receipt by an unintended recipient does not waive attorney-client privilege, attorney work 
product privilege, or any other exemption from disclosure.  


